
 
June 9, 2021 

 

District 709 to hold garage sale 

 
Morton School District 709 will hold its annual garage sale from 7 a.m. to 1 p.m. 
this coming Saturday, June 12, at the district storage facility, 1430 S. Main St., 
Building B5 in Morton. 
 
Multiple items are available for sale, including school furniture, educational 
equipment and instructional materials. The district also is accepting sealed bids 
for a copier. 
 
So come one, come all, and get a deal!  
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